
Dear Member, 

The Anglia Centre Committee have arranged a visit to Beales Roses, London Road, Attle-

borough, Norwich, NR17 1AY on Sunday 17th August 2025. 

https://www.peterbealesroses.com/rose-gardens-i30 

Cars can arrive from 11am, where we will be parked together.  Unfortunately, they don’t 

do their tours at the weekend, but we are free to wander through the gardens at our lei-

sure.  We can then head into the restaurant around 1pm where you can have lunch or 

snacks.  Depending upon how many cars we get, we may need to send out a menu so that 

people can pre-order. 

We hope this will be a nice way to get together and if any of you have ideas for future 

events or any other issues you would like to discuss with Committee members then please 

come along and join us. 

On this occasion we are limiting numbers to around 50 cars.  If you would like to join us, 

please contact me as soon as possible with names attending and car details so that we can 

let Beales know numbers expected. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Jackie Batson 

Event Co-ordinator, Anglia Centre 

events@mgccanglia.com 

07931 730768 
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